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February 2, 2022 
 
BUILDING CLOSURE DUE TO WEATHER 
 
Our offices will be closed Thursday, February 3 due to the local weather emergency. As of now, 
we plan to reopen on Friday, February 4 at 10 a.m. 
 
If conditions cause a change in our schedule for February 4, we will post an updated notice here 
and on our social media outlets. 
 
We appreciate your patience during this time. 
 
 


